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REQUEST FOR COMMENT

OFFICIAL COMMUNITY PLAN BYLAW NO. 8383, 2011, 
AMENDMENT BYLAW NO. 9049, 2019

Subject Property – 2604, 2626 and 2658 Recplace Drive

The City of Prince George is proposing an amendment to Schedule B-6: Future Land Use 
of City of Prince George Official Community Plan Bylaw No. 8383, 2011, to facilitate 
development of three, four storey apartment buildings with a maximum density of 125 
dwellings per hectare over the subject properties located at 2604, 2626 and 2658 Recplace 
Drive. This application to amend the Official Community Plan also includes a rezoning 
application (Bylaw 9050, 2019).

A Public Open House has been scheduled for this application on November 20, 2019 
between 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm at Van Bien Training Centre (Civic Address: 311 Wilson 
Crescent).

Please visit the City of Prince George website at www.princegeorge.ca/landuse for more 
detailed information.

The City requests written comment from any person, organization, or agencies that may be 
affected by this amendment. Please forward any written submissions by 9:00 am, 
November 22, 2019 to the Development Services Division at 1100 Patricia Boulevard, PG 
V2L 3V9, Fax: 561-7721, Email: devserv@princegeorge.ca
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Make a difference in your community!

The City is seeking the expertise of residents interested in serving on the Prince 
George Public Library Board.

The Board meets monthly and is responsible for providing library services and 
programs in Prince George by establishing the policies, goals and objectives of the 
library and advocating for the library in the greater community.

The City is accepting applications to fill three volunteer positions on the Board 
with two-year terms beginning January 1, 2020 and ending December 31, 2021, 
and two interim volunteer positions on the Board to fill the remainder of the term 
ending December 31, 2020.

Involvement with council committees, commissions, and boards provides residents 
the opportunity to contribute to the growth and development of our municipality and 
to provide input on important civic issues.

All applicants to the Prince George Public Library Board are required to undergo a 
Criminal Records Check.  Information on the Library Board, application forms and 
details on the application process and Criminal Record Checks are available on the 
City’s website or may be picked up from the Legislative Services Department, 5th 
Floor City Hall.  

Deadline for Applications: 5:00 p.m. Friday, October 25, 2019

Completed applications, including a completed Criminal Records Check, may 
be mailed or hand-delivered to City Hall (1100 Patricia Boulevard), emailed to 
cityclerk@princegeorge.ca, or faxed to (250) 561-0183.

For any questions or to have an application form mailed to you, please contact the 
Legislative Services Department at (250) 561-7655 or cityclerk@princegeorge.ca
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